
Seattle }̂ ost-JnteUi$encer

March 17,1995

Ms. Ruby Smale
1 6 1 9 E . C o l u m b i a

Seattle, Washington 98122

D e a r M s . S m a l e :

Thank you for your correspondence, requesting permission to reprint a quote from an
article by Regina Hackett published in the Seattle Post-Intelligencer on October 4,1987.

As we discussed on the telephone March 16,1995, the editor and publisher, J.D.
Alexander, has granted permission to reprint the quote - one time only - in your brochure for
The Friends Of The Walker Rock Garden. Any future use would require a new request for
permission.

We ask that you print the quote exactly as indicated by your letter and mock-up of the
b r o c h u r e .

Myrna Casad
Assistant to Publ isher

101 ELLIOTT AVENUE WEST SEATTLE, WASHINGTON 98119 206/448-8000


